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. Mr. John M. Griffin, Senior Vice President DGEisenhut

Energy Supply OELD

Arkansas Power * Light Company PMcKee

P. O. Box 551 RSlee
Little Rock, Arkansas 72203 PMKreutzer

ACRS 10
Dear Mr. Griffin: JGibson

SUBJECT: IAEA INSPECTION OF ANO-2

As previously discussed with members of your. staff, an IAEA representative
would like to visit your General Office on February 6,1985 and the ANO-2
site on February 7,1985. The purpose of the visit is to examine the records
maintained pursuant to 10 CFR Part 75 at the Little Rock General Office and
to inspect a certain nuclear material shipment from Combustion Engineering at
the ANO-2 site.

The IAEA representative is G. Zuccaro-Labe11arti and his IAEA personnel
identification number is 46222.

We wish to thank you for the courtesy and cooperation your staff has provided
to date in implementing the IAEA Safeguards at ANO-2.

Sincerely,

Mis!gned byi
James R. Miller, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #3
Division of Licensing

cc: See next page
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